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 DECEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

The Golden Spread Council Office and Scout Shop are open: 

Monday thru Friday 8:30 - 5:30 

 

OFFICE CLOSURES 

The Golden Spread Council will be closed for the following holidays in 2024: 

Christmas - December 24-25th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scout Shop will be closed for inventory on December 30 and 31. 

 

Be sure to check out our website calendar for ALL of the exciting events happening in the Golden Spread 

Council or follow this link: 

https://goldenspread.org/  
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EDITOR’S NOTE 

 

Hello Golden Spread Council volunteers, parents, staff and board members! 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  May the holidays be full of joy, 

family and old (maybe some new!) traditions that will keep the spirit of the 

Christmas season a special time of year for you! 

 

The list of Cub Scouting and Scouts BSA activities for 2025 are now listed 

in the December 2024 newsletter so you can get a jump and put them on 

your calendar!  Be sure to visit the council website at www.goldenspread.org regularly to get information on 

upcoming events, registration and deadlines and any date changes that may occur. 

The newsletter will be going out every month and will contain the most current information available for 

council, district, and unit events.  Please send unit event information, dates and pictures to Gemma Mitchell at 

gemma.mitchell@scouting.org or call 806-282-8296 and leave me a voicemail.  Please turn in all 

submissions for the newsletter in non-PDF format each month by the 25th!  Don’t forget to forward all of 

your unit fun and activities to your district executive!  If you don’t know who they are or how to contact them, 

look on the green tabbed district pages here in the newsletter. 

We are really excited to get this newsletter out to you and we are even more excited to include you and your 

youth!   The youth of the Golden Spread Council is why we all do what we do in Scouting and when we stay 

focused on them, we all win!   

 

 Yours in Scouting,  

 Gemma Mitchell 

 

 

 

            MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

 

 

 

COUNCIL EVENTS 

 

http://www.goldenspread.org
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COUNCIL EVENTS 

 

2025 GOLDEN SPREAD COUNCIL CUB SCOUTS AND  

SCOUTS BSA CAMPING AND ACTIVITIES 

 

January 25:  Merit Badge University (WTAMU) 

March 1-2:  OKPIK Winter Adventure Camp (Camp MK Brown) 

March 21-23:  Weekend #1 of Woodbadge Training (Camp Don Harrington) 

March 22:  Scouting for Food (Cub Scouts and Scouts BSA event)    

April 11-13:  Camporee (Camp MK Brown) 

April 25-27:  Philmont Family Weekend 

May 31:  Cub Scout Day Camp (Camp Don Harrington) 

June 1-6:  National Youth Leadership Training Course (NYLT) (Camp MK Brown) 

June 7:  Cub Scout Day Camp (Camp MK Brown) 

June 15-21:  Scouts BSA Summer Camp (Camp MK Brown) 

June 27-29:  Cub Scout Adventure Weekend (Camp Don Harrington) 

August 4-8:  Merit Badge Week (Camp Don Harrington) 

September 19-21: Webelos Woods (Camp MK Brown) 

September 27-28:  Cub Scout Family Campout (Camp Don Harrington) 

October 18:  Spook O Ree (Camp MK Brown) 

October 25:  Spook O Ree (Camp Don Harrington) 

November 8:  Environmental Science Merit Badge Class (Camp Don Harrington) 

 

For details on all of these camps, activities and to register, visit www.goldenspread.org.  Click on the 

“Event Registration” tab and scroll to the date to find the camp/activity. 

Please check with your unit leader for details on how to register for these events as some are unit 

registrations and others may be individual registrations. 

 

If you haven’t liked us already, go to the Golden Spread Council page on Facebook and 

like us!  We also put a lot of information about upcoming events and news on this page 

and there are a lot of Cub Scout and Scouts BSA units that put pictures out there also! 

 

http://www.goldenspread.org
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OKPIK 2025 

 

COOL CAMP FIRST WEEKEND IN MARCH 2025 

My name is James Murry, and I am putting this news letter out on OKPIK asking for volunteer help 

for OKPIK. 

 

“NEEDING VOLUNTEERS” 

Merit Badge Counselors. 

We have some Scouters already stepping up to teach some new Merit Badges for OKPIK 2025. 

But I am asking for anyone who would step up and be willing to teach to please reach out to 

me. I always welcome new ideas. I am putting the list together and will make final decisions at 

the Planning Meeting for OKPIK. 

 

Kitchen Staff - If you would like to help with OKPIK Kitchen Staff, please let me know. 

 

OKPIK Planning Meeting 

I am inviting everyone to our OKPIK Planning Meeting. The meeting will be held at Camp MK 

Brown on January 4, 2025 from 10:00am to 12:00pm. This meeting will be where we all 

come together to finalize the OKPIK Camp Plans.  It’s a very important meeting so if you 

would like to be part of this meeting, please send me your contact information, and I will send 

you the email information on OKPIK. 

 

I have said in the past, since we all started OKPIK, it takes all of us to make this Camp work for 

our Scouts and I appreciate everyone who steps up to help. I am looking forward to working 

with everyone to have another “GREAT OKPIK”. 

 

My contact information 

James Murry 

Cell # 806-886-1471 

Email – jmurry@crmwa.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  

COUNCIL EVENTS 
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COUNCIL EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Woodbadge 2025 is coming!  The dates have been set, the staff has been selected and they are eagerly 

working to get ready for YOU! 

 

Mark these dates on your calendar:   

1st Course Weekend - March 21-23, 2025 (Camp Don Harrington) 

2nd Course Weekend - April 5-6, 2025 (Camp MK Brown) 

 

The cost is $275.00 and registration is open so start brushing up on your mad camping skills and come join us 

for this amazing 5-day, adult leader training!  If you’re a new leader or been around a while , have you 

considered investing time in yourself ? Wood Badge is a good option for you  - developing skills in 

communication and leadership. Meeting other adults likely experiencing the same things you are, making life 

long friendships. Why?  Because our youth deserve the best leaders that put their best foot forward!  Every 

youth deserves a well-trained leader.   

Contact Kris Anaya by phone at 806-626-8833, email at rockinoutforjesus@yahoo.com or for more 

information click on the link below:  

 

https://scoutingevent.com/562-2025WoodBadge 

  

https://scoutingevent.com/562-2025WoodBadge
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COUNCIL EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cast Call, Kwahadi Winter Night Ceremonials, 2025 

     

  

All youth in the 5th grade or older are eligible to train to perform in the upcoming winter shows.  Scouts can 

train as individuals to perform on the team, or troops can compete as a troop performance group in the Mirror 

Ball Contest.  Group Contest winners will receive $500 and the Mirror Ball 

Trophy for their Scout troop!  The Saturday night performances begin in 

mid-January.  Rehearsals are on Sunday afternoons from 2:00 – 4:30 pm at 

the Kwahadi Museum of the American Indian. 

  Youth have come from communities in and around Amarillo to be a part 

of the team!  No youth or adult receives any pay, but proceeds from 

performances help the youth team to travel, experience live audiences, and 

learn about teamwork, leadership, and performing skills.  Come visit us, 

and check it out!  You’ll be glad you did! 

 

 

The Kwahadi Dancers are celebrating their 80th Anniversary! 

     The Kwahadi youth program began in the fall of 1944.  Since that time, 

over 2500 area youth have performed over 4500 shows in 48 states, 

Europe, Asia, and the Middle East!  The group has built their own fine museum and performance center 

located at 9151 I-40 E.  (Directions: exit I-40 East at Buckee’s and travel west ½ mile on I-40 W to the 

museum.) 

     Youth registered in all Webelo, Scout, Venturing units and girl scout units are eligible to represent your 

unit in the shows!  Scouts can pa 

     For more information, contact Charles Ritchie, team advisor, 806-654-4890 or 
charles.ritchie99@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:charles.ritchie99@gmail.com
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SCOUT SHOP SALE! 
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COUNCIL EVENTS 
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The 76th Annual Report to State will be coming very soon!  The council will only have room for a 

contingency of 12 people including youth, adults and your youth delegate speaker.  Online registration 

and payment must be turned in by January 13th, 2025.  This year there is a patch design competition 

with the entries due by December 6th!  Details on the patch design are on the page 13.  For more 

information, please contact Brian Griggs at bgriggs@parkhill.com. 
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Patch Design Guidelines  
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

ADOBE WALLS 

District Executive:  Colter Morrison  Ph # 580-716-0231 

District Chair:  Jason Eugea  Ph # 806-335-6805 

District Commissioner:  Kris Anaya  Ph # 806-626-8833 

Roundtable:  1st Thursday of the month - ZOOM, District meeting - 2nd Thursday of the month - 6:30 pm     
First United Methodist Church,  201 E Foster St., Pampa 

  

 

 

 

 

Troop and Pack 548 from Fritch recently held a 
food drive for Mandy’s Pantry in Fritch.  

They collected foods for meal baskets as well 
as shelf stable foods for the pantry. 
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

GOLDEN EAGLE 

District Executive:  Michael Lopez - michael.lopez@scouting.org  Ph. # 505-699-6552 

District Chair:  Richard “Buddy” Todd  Ph # 806-367-3847 

District Commissioner:  Dallas Sharp  Ph #  

Roundtable:  1st Thursday of every month from August thru June  - 7:00 pm at the Scout Office  
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

GOLDEN EAGLE 
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

GOLDEN EAGLE 

District Executive:  Michael Lopez - michael.lopez@scouting.org  Ph. # 505-699-6552 
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

GOLDEN EAGLE 

District Executive:  Michael Lopez - michael.lopez@scouting.org  Ph. # 505-699-6552 

District Chair:  Richard “Buddy” Todd  Ph # 806-367-3847 

District Commissioner:  Dallas Sharp  Ph #  

Roundtable:  1st Thursday of every month from August thru June  - 7:00 pm at the Scout Office  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your pack calendars now for Cub 
Adventure Camp at Camp Don 
Harrington! 

 

For more information please visit the 
council website at goldenspread.org 
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DISTRICT EVENTS 

LONE WOLF 

District Executive:  Aaron Couch - aaron.couch@scouting.org  Ph # 806-710-0424 for information 

District Chair: Lori Daniel  Ph # 806-228-1771 

District Commissioner:  Audrey House  Ph # 580-522-1085 

Roundtable:  1st Thursday of the month - ZOOM 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Lone Wolf District  
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QUANAH PARKER (SCOUTREACH) 

 

District Executive:  Gemma Mitchell - gemma.mitchell@scouting.org  Ph # 806-282-8296 

District Chair: Jeremy Bradford  Ph # 972-955-7177 

District Commissioner:  Chuck Jewell  806-220-3288 


